
Question on notice no. 101

Portfolio question number: SQ21-001030

2021-22 Supplementary Budget Estimates

Rural and Regional Affairs and Transport Committee, Infrastructure,
Transport, Regional Development and Communications Portfolio

Senator Carol Brown: asked the Civil Aviation Safety Authority on 5 November
2021—

Have any of these agencies opened a new corporate office in Sydney or Melbourne in
the past two years?
If so, can you please provide the details - including:
who requested/initiated the establishment of the new office
the location of the office
the business case supporting the establishment of the offie
cost of establishment and on-costs going forward
size and facilities available at the new office
details of staffing of the office - number of staff that will be working there and their
roles and responsibilities , details of others that will make use of the facilities staffed
whether the office is staffed full time
cost of staff and/or board travel to service and/or attend meetings and events at the
new office
Answer —
Answer attached.
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Division/Agency Name: Civil Aviation Safety Authority 
 

Hansard Reference: Written (05 November 2021) 
 

Topic: CASA - New office in Sydney or Melbourne 

 
Senator Carol Brown asked:  
 
Have any of these agencies opened a new corporate office in Sydney or Melbourne in the 
past two years? 
If so, can you please provide the details - including: 
• who requested/initiated the establishment of the new office 
• the location of the office 
• the business case supporting the establishment of the offie 
• cost of establishment and on-costs going forward 
• size and facilities available at the new office 
• details of staffing of the office - number of staff that will be working there and their roles 
and responsibilities , details of others that will make use of the facilities staffed 
• whether the office is staffed full time 
• cost of staff and/or board travel to service and/or attend meetings and events at the new 
office  

 
Answer: 
 
No, the Civil Aviation Safety Authority (CASA) has not opened a new corporate office in 
Sydney or Melbourne in the past two years. 
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